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17 June 2019
Children of Halton Sing
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child has been invited by Janet Whittingham from Music Education Hub to take part in Children of Halton Sing.

The event takes place on Wednesday 10th July at 7pm.  

There is an opportunity for parents to attend if you wish, tickets can be purchased at a later date and are £4.50 adults / £3.50 child, however it is not essential that parents attend.
We would appreciate it if you could return the reply slip by tomorrow morning.

Yours faithfully,
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Mr J McDonald

Headteacher

(…………………………………………………………………………….

Children of Halton Sing
I give my permission for my son/daughter to take part in Children of Halton Sing.
Name of Child ………………………..


Class ……………….
Signed Parent/Guardian ………………………….
Date ………………...
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Number of tickets required: Adults 


Child  
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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